
03/07/2025 
 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

We would like to inform you that as part of the ongoing water line connection project for 
Dorrance Lane , your water service will be temporarily interrupted. This necessary work is 
being conducted to ensure the long-term reliability and eƯiciency of the water system. 

Scheduled Water Outage Details: 

 Date: 3/10/2025- 

o  1st connection-(Dorrance @ Oxford LaneIntersection)- this will aƯect 
residents in the construction zone on Dorrance between Oxford and 
Bloomington Intersection.  

o 2nd connection-( Northwest Corner of Dorrance @ Bloomington)- this will 
impact residents on Scottsdale Drive @ Oxford Lane heading east on 
Scottsdale to the construction site at the intersection.  

  Date: 03/11/2025- 

o 3rd Connection- (East of Dorrance towards end of project)- this will only aƯect 
businesses on 59 frontage road in Meadows Place.  

o 4th connection- (Southeast corner of Dorrance @ Bloomington)- will aƯect 
residents on Bloomington Lane, Brook Meadows Lane, and Brighton Lane.  

 Time: Approximately 4 hours, beginning 8AM-12PM 

 Reason: Connecting the new water line to the existing system 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and 
cooperation. Our team will work diligently to restore service as quickly as possible. 

Once water service is restored, please fully open your faucets for one (1) minute to flush 
the lines and remove any trapped air from the pipes. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Juan at 281-636-1364. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 


